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Andrea Gyger

From: Margaret Gramm 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 10:08 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet Voting

To Secretary of  State Williams: I do not feel that we should have internet voting.  The internet is not that safe and there 

could be alot of voter fraud if we allow it to be initiated. 

 

Margaret Gramm 

 

 

 




